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Launch of Website 
 
 

The Karnataka Regional Branch of the IIPA is pleased to announce the launch of its own 
website: http://www.iipa-krb.org.in 
 
The website was formally launched by its Chairman-Emeritus, Mr. S. Ramanathan, IAS 
(Retd.) on 5th June 2024 at the inauguration of the collaborative National Seminar titled, 
“SUSTAINITI-2024: Sustainable Development in an Unequal World – Public Policy 
Paths”. 
 
The two-day National Seminar was organized by the Department of Public Policy, Manipal 
Academy of Higher Education, Bengaluru (MAHE-BLR), in collaboration with the Institute 
for Social and Economic Change (ISEC), Bengaluru and the Karnataka Regional Branch of 
the IIPA at the MAHE-BLR campus on 5-6 June 2024. 
 
Pic below shows Mr. S. Ramanathan launching the website. To his left is Mr. T.M. Vijay 
Bhaskar, IAS (Retd.), Chairman of the Branch. At extreme right is Dr. Harini Santhanam, 
Head of the Department of Public Policy at MAHE-BLR. At extreme left is Prof. M.V. 
Nadkarni, Hon. Visiting Professor at ISEC, Bengaluru. 
 

 
 
 
The website of the Branch provides details of its activities, including its publications. Each 
of its monthly Virtual Newsletters, brought out regularly since August 2020, can be 
accessed online. 
 
Readers are requested to go through the website of the Branch and give a feedback for its 
improvement. 
 

 

http://www.iipa-krb.org.in/

